
CITY OF NOVI 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

CONSIDERATION OF THE EXTENSION OF AN  
INDUSTRIAL FACILITIES EXEMPTION CERTIFICATE 

UNDER ACT P.A. 198 OF 1974, AS AMENDED 
 

Notice is hereby given that Harman Becker Automotive Systems and HCP 
Land, LLC has submitted a request to the City of Novi for the extension of an 
Industrial Facilities Exemption Certificate under the “Plant Rehabilitation and 
Industrial Development Act P.A. 198 of 1974.” 

The facility is located at M-5 and Thirteen Mile, described as follows: 

 
 
 
A public hearing will be held on September 12, 2022 at 7:00 pm in the Novi 

City Council Chambers, located at 45175 West Ten Mile Road, Novi, Michigan 
48375, during which any property owner within the Industrial Development 
District, and any resident or taxpayer of the City of Novi may appear and be 
heard in relation to the consideration of the aforementioned Industrial 
Development District. 
 If you have any comments regarding this proposal, they may be 
presented in writing or at the public hearing. 
 

Cortney Hanson, City Clerk 
 
Publish:   09/08/22 
 


